
Because of You: July Member Update from The Hundred Club 

Your Member Update from The 100 Club 

Dear Friend, 

We hope this message finds you well and enjoying a bit of summer’s slower pace. At The Hundred Club, 
the work never pauses—and thanks to your membership, we’ve been able to stand beside even more 
families in their most difficult moments. 

Your support isn’t just appreciated—it’s essential. 

As I have settled into my new role here over the past few 
months, I have had the privilege of meeting many of our 
members, sponsors, partners, and beneficiaries, learning the 
deep history of this organization and witnessing firsthand the 
profound impact your generosity has on the families of our fallen 
heroes. It has been both humbling and inspiring to step into this 
role, and I’m honored to carry forward the legacy of care and 
commitment that defines The 100 Club. I look forward to building 
on this foundation together and keeping you closely connected to 
the lives you impact. " 

- Tracie A. Hines, Executive Director 



2025 So Far: By the Numbers 
• 9 families grieving non-line-of-duty deaths

• 1 family grieving a first responder lost in the line of duty
• Close to $400,000 in direct financial assistance

• Continued college scholarships for children of the fallen
• Community and connection for surviving families

This support is only possible because of supporters like you. 

Family Spotlight: What 
Your Support Makes 

Possible 
Every family we serve carries a story of heartbreak, 
resilience, and hope. And in each one, your membership 
plays a quiet but powerful role. 

“I didn’t know where to turn after we lost him. The 
Hundred Club was the first to show up—and they never 
left our side.” 

From covering funeral costs to funding college dreams, 
your support brings comfort, relief, and community. 

“Because of your support, my kids were able to go to 
college—something we never thought would be 
possible.” 

These are the moments your membership makes 
possible—reminders that these families are never alone. 

https://u54180470.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.Km8KVx7pFy-2FawoCJE-2BVIHMxE5YDcG-2BV1zY-2FK0zVeWQLmGK6k0GrMOhhR79B6Qxk4sUvYisnb9p2GAcGaqVRgag-3D-3DQHKO_Z77sbc7EtFtpMkWEBX8WE4EQK4uzOTIVgYezQljByMcGUJUA257e9qP92FHw7xYoTbzcBYOn3tv587tyMJtRPHeKmb4IqP0maTC4nofMtzd7waRYDSzYzUQWzfXqmcPqdW7F-2Fw41LGhZ1m2a1ZmePD4QPmh9LsIUhxxWe-2BUUMSEQjWgdYfy-2BmfhTGOfBmMtlKyLtIWJ-2FwV2dDOrHPokU-2FWOyr-2Bn1lNc9jcKx-2FzgzOBqcLFIwVYFlQK6moOYdFvXZb-2FdghIB3a6u2fghXmKceivNXODEKHcreopkrjqCqj8N4vnOcwk-2FkiKMoqROku0l28NALrRhl4xnweDKWbe1MnZVY-2B3Jz-2FsC-2BefkmMvZb5XWO0lZC7ZMdQRLg8zqsBnAy


Membership Update 
We’re rolling out new membership levels, designed to give individuals, families, 

and organizations more meaningful ways to support the mission. 

Whether you’ve been with us for decades or just joined this year, there’s a place— 
and a purpose—for everyone in this next chapter. 

We know that our membership cards are in dire need of an upgrade (we’ve heard 
you and we agree!) and we apologize for the delays on delivery for both cards and 
decals. We have experienced many challenges with our fulfillment house but are 

bringing the process in–house this fall. 

Expect new cards with your renewed membership! 

Coming Soon: New 
Monthly 

E-Newsletter
Starting in September, we’ll launch a 

monthly e-newsletter featuring: 

More family stories 
Behind-the-scenes updates 
Ways to engage and support 

Member spotlights and event previews 

We can’t wait to share more of what your support 
is making possible. 

Boston Bruins Foundation 
BFIT Challenge: 
Join Us Again! 

The BFIT Challenge has become a signature 

event for our Club, thanks to members like you. 

Let us know if you’d like to participate this year! 

Business and Sponsorship 
Opportunities 

Announcing new ways for businesses to get 
involved through our Business Partner and 

https://u54180470.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.Km8KVx7pFy-2FawoCJE-2BVIHMxE5YDcG-2BV1zY-2FK0zVeWQJg0DsBsvuHPtqg5e9knQqeICwPDE1EsCc49iJ-2FEOZNVg-3D-3DRtPF_Z77sbc7EtFtpMkWEBX8WE4EQK4uzOTIVgYezQljByMcGUJUA257e9qP92FHw7xYoTbzcBYOn3tv587tyMJtRPHeKmb4IqP0maTC4nofMtzd7waRYDSzYzUQWzfXqmcPqdW7F-2Fw41LGhZ1m2a1ZmePD4QPmh9LsIUhxxWe-2BUUMSEQjWgdYfy-2BmfhTGOfBmMtlKyLtIWJ-2FwV2dDOrHPokU-2FWOyr-2Bn1lNc9jcKx-2FzgzOBqcLFIwVYFlQK6moOYdFvXZgJMLQnVEDPe2VGpIicka0qpVbWcaolL4bqPqg-2BSGy97wjnomfMhiyk-2F-2FaAiQdtBp6j6rUG9A3RR7P3al2ta0m1dAu26OjXtyx-2FlAEK-2F-2FFHPeWSrnWRFVuTPuJc5-2FGDZ0
mailto:lgallagher@100clubmass.org
https://u54180470.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.Km8KVx7pFy-2FawoCJE-2BVIHMxE5YDcG-2BV1zY-2FK0zVeWQLmGK6k0GrMOhhR79B6Qxk4sUvYisnb9p2GAcGaqVRgag-3D-3DgQWW_Z77sbc7EtFtpMkWEBX8WE4EQK4uzOTIVgYezQljByMcGUJUA257e9qP92FHw7xYoTbzcBYOn3tv587tyMJtRPHeKmb4IqP0maTC4nofMtzd7waRYDSzYzUQWzfXqmcPqdW7F-2Fw41LGhZ1m2a1ZmePD4QPmh9LsIUhxxWe-2BUUMSEQjWgdYfy-2BmfhTGOfBmMtlKyLtIWJ-2FwV2dDOrHPokU-2FWOyr-2Bn1lNc9jcKx-2FzgzOBqcLFIwVYFlQK6moOYdFvXZ-2FRnpC-2BKvawjV8-2BkxdTSc46ufbxudXahDocGdQ-2Fq5-2Bq-2BBQYXHbvDivE4VoMJfJiuPKbE9h4VtLCC-2BkOVWJLXfFUdoC648b3166BgzGLJbdbh37IAbecdlfI-2BERyhuE8Kl


Corporate Sponsor programs. These 
partnerships are critical to our mission of caring 

for the families of fallen police officers and 
firefighters across the Commonwealth. 

If you own a business or work for a company that 
believes in supporting those who serve, we invite 

you to learn more about getting involved. Your 
support makes a lasting difference. 

One Small Way to Help 
Know someone who would be proud to stand with the families 

of fallen first responders? 

Forward this email or send them to 100clubmass.org to learn more. 

On behalf of every family we serve—thank you. 
Your membership is more than a contribution. It’s a promise fulfilled, a hand 

extended, and a reminder that service and sacrifice are never forgotten. 

With Gratitude, 

Tracie A. Hines 
Executive Director 

OUR CONTACT INFORMATION 
The Hundred Club of Mass., Inc. 

25 Braintree Hill Office Park, Suite 200 

Braintree, MA 02184 

(P) 617-536-4410

email: general@100clubmass.org

https://www.google.com/maps/search/25%2BBraintree%2BHill%2BOffice%2BPark%2C%2BSuite%2B200%2BBraintree%2C%2BMA%2B02184?entry=gmail&source=g
https://u54180470.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.P2v8tmJCKMzV-2B-2Blc4-2F0umwaZG6IV6xIzvcJfoZ7q-2Br-2BuVAzZpgT1YJPlfQZifK5p3l4U_Z77sbc7EtFtpMkWEBX8WE4EQK4uzOTIVgYezQljByMcGUJUA257e9qP92FHw7xYoTbzcBYOn3tv587tyMJtRPHeKmb4IqP0maTC4nofMtzd7waRYDSzYzUQWzfXqmcPqdW7F-2Fw41LGhZ1m2a1ZmePD4QPmh9LsIUhxxWe-2BUUMSEQjWgdYfy-2BmfhTGOfBmMtlKyLtIWJ-2FwV2dDOrHPokU-2FWOyr-2Bn1lNc9jcKx-2FzgzOBqcLFIwVYFlQK6moOYdFvXZl4COnQm8U-2BE38Kf3RwOexrO-2B65IyBOjAbSfWdbMdnSy0nQZBJtYQ5cyJfGAEEjxQ-2FSwAb-2FBhlHlVEluW4ZaT60S5ZSJY5rxb4WH0Ps4W7ZScZtQtTZpFu8OIJENs8p7B
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